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My family has been boating on the Newberg pool for 20 years until the latest boating 

restrictions.  We would intentionally support local businesses during our boating 

times.  We always went there to the proximity from where we live, ease of use with 

the new launch ramp/parking, and the natural beauty of that river section.  The latest 

round of restrictions made it impossible for us to do the activates such as tubing, 

wakeboarding and surfing in our boat that we enjoy as a family.  Please consider 

expanding the use and we will be back!  


